You can make a differencel

On Monday we will be celebrating our Harvest Festival in assembly. We will be
collecting donations of food which we give to the Salvation Army in Cambridge
who work really hard to support people who are struggling to feed themselves
and their families. Please would you consider bringing in any of the items on their
‘shopping list’ and putting it in the collection boxes at the school gate on Monday
morning. By donating food you will be making a difference to someone who is in a
difficult situation at the moment.
Not needed at the moment
Pasta
Rice
Tins of baked beans
Tins of carrots or potatoes

Boxes of breakfast cereal
Instant mashed potato

Tins of chickpeas, lentils, kidney beans
Jars of pasta sauce

Tins of vegetables, meat or fruit

Tins of custard and rice pudding

Jam and marmalade

Fruit squash

Tea, coffee, hot chocolate

Granulated sugar

Biscuits

Toothpaste, shower gel, toilet roll



